
Good morning Weston. 
 
The trajectory of Covid is clearly towards fewer cases. There is also agreement between the health 
district, Easton and Westport that February 28 is a reasonable day to lift the mask mandate in public 
buildings.  As such, I am writing to announce that in collaboration with the Weston Emergency 
Management Team that all Municipal Properties in Weston will be mask optional effective February 28, 
2022.   
 
We are timing this process to be aligned with the other municipalities in our area, the State of 
Connecticut and the Weston Public Schools decision to lift the mask mandate in Weston public school 
buildings on February 28. Please review this letter from Superintendent Wolak regarding optional 
masking https://www.westonct.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/7241  
 
As we go through this next phase of the pandemic, please be assured that we will communicate any 
change in policy should we be advised by our health department and Emergency Management Team. 
Please know that your health is extremely important to us. We will continue to be responsive and work 
together to navigate what we all hope is the end of the worst phases of the pandemic. Thank you for all 
that you have done for our community during these years. 
 
Please note: Masks may still be required in other locations outside the municipal authority. They include 
healthcare facilities, facilities housing vulnerable populations, public and private transit, and correctional 
facilities. 
 
With Gratitude, 
 
Sam 
Samantha Nestor 
First Selectwoman 
 

https://www.westonct.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/7241

